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DEAR PARENTS, 
 
It’s been a very good summer so far! The children are having fun with the activities we have prepared for 
the summer. From field trips for our older children, to planned activities from our staff the children have 
continually expressed their enjoyment. We can’t wait to continue our fun filled summer. 
 
 
We also want to thank you parents for all your cooperation for the past few months for the OOSC 
accreditation. We passed with excellence and are looking forward to continuously provide quality childcare. 

 

   

   

 
 

 

 

 
 



 

SPECIAL EVENT 
We had so much fun learning about our beautiful country Canada as we celebrated “CANADA DAY” 
at the centre. Children had so much fun getting creative in making their Canada Flags and Parading 
through our centre 
 

                                                          

  

 
 

CENTRE CLOSURE: Please note the Centre will be Closed on the following days. 
 

 
DATE 

 
HOLIDAY 

 
August 5, 2019 

 
Heritage Day 

 
September 2, 2019 

                  
Labour Day 

 
October 14, 2019 

 
Thanksgiving Day 

 
November 11, 2019 

 
Remembrance Day 

December 25, 26, 27, 31, 2019 
January 01, 2020  

 
Christmas Break and New Year’s  
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PARENT COLUMN 
 
My name is Jemma Katwaroo Andersen and it is a great pleasure to be given the opportunity to write this section for the 

Mahogany Learning Center Newsletter. I have a three-and-a-half-year-old daughter who has been at this learning center 

for almost two years and the experience there has been great.  

Firstly, I would like to acknowledge the wonderful staff at Mahogany Learning Centre. Every staff member is very caring, 

friendly and is always happy - there is never a time I visited the institution and was not happily welcome. Miss Remy , the 

director, welcomes everyone with such enthusiasm and joy and every staff member treats you with courtesy and respect 

even if your child is not in their class.  

Here is a list of stuff I truly love and appreciate at Mahogany Learning Center:  

 

• Daycare highlights of the day and month (outings, crafts, activities, etc.); 

 

• Lunch/snack recipes and how much your kid ate; 

 

• Request sections (reminders about bringing sunscreen or hats); 

 

• Comments about my child’s mood etc.;  

 

• Cultural celebrations taught through class activities (Diwali, Christmas, etc.); 

 

• Outline planned activities for the upcoming month; 

 

• Pictures of your kids during the day (this means a lot!); 

 

• Teachers comb my daughter’s hair into cute styles; 

 

• Teaching of soft skills (caring, forming a line etc.); 

 
• Make learning fun by incorporating hands on activities in the classroom;  

 

I really appreciate the fact that I can stop by anytime and have a chat with my daughter’s teachers without having to wait 

on a monthly parent-teacher session. 

In conclusion, my family and I are very happy with the service provided by Mahogany Learning Center. Even though it's a 

business, we feel like family and their service definitely lives up to its motto, which is ‘ A daycare with Distinction’. 
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